
FOI 0293/2023 Response 

 

Request  

 

Dear team 

last year both the CCG and the BSMHFT began to review OCD treatment pathways. I'm in 

possession of the minutes from the February and April 2022 meetings so my current request 

is for minutes from subsequent meetings there after 

 

Response  

 

The Trust is unable to provide you with the requested minutes. 

 

This is because the requested minutes are held and completed by the Birmingham and 

Solihull Intergraded Care Board- ICB (formerly known as Birmingham and Solihull Clinical 

Commissioning Group – BSOL CCG). 

The Trust therefore advises that you redirect your request to the ICB.   

 

 


